
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PU/HIST/002/10-JAN/2020 

10.01.2020 

Notice 
 

The students of the Department of History are hereby notified that there will be no 

waiver of any kind made on class attendances except if the concerned course-instructor 

is in a departmental meeting/duty or having in a seminar/special lecture/conference 

organized by the concerned department. The attendance of the above-mentioned causes 

(if happened) will be accommodated by the Office automatically. 

The students may submit their valid medical certificate (only in case of illness) to the 

Office of Secretary, Department of History, PU for consideration at the end of each 

month within 5 working days (including holidays) after the publication of attendance 

on the University’s webpage. After the deadline, no such cases will be entertained for 

the said month for any consideration. Therefore, this is my humble request to you, 

please don’t appeal for class attendance, for any other reasons than the above-mentioned 

ones.  
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HoD, History, Presidency University 

 

 

 


